
I have played Petanque since 1995, and have held various positions across the Anglia Region since 

then (President, Secretary and Regional Umpire) I have also held a number of National Positions 

(EPA Secretary and Head of PE Resolutions). 

 

My working career has been in Management of all levels from frontline management to senior 

management, from a few staff to areas of over a 1k people. 

 

Over the last 3 months I have supported the current board and have attended a number of meetings 

and feel that the experiences and knowledge I have gained from both within the sport and 

professionally that I have a lot to offer to help move the sport forward. 

 

Kevin Moss 
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Director nomination – Kevin Moss
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